
MayS, 2014 

Land Use Committee 
Newton Board of Aldermen 

Re: #109-14 Special PermitTo Extend a Non Conforming Structure-11 Solon St., Newton 
Highlands 

We are writing this letter on behalf of our neighbor George Salles at 11 Solon St. Newton 
Highlands - fully supporting his proposed addition. 

George and his family are preparing an addition to their kitchen, which Nasreen and I consider 
a positive improvement to our community. We live directly along 11 Solon's northern border 
and would overlook the proposed addition. We have no objection and believe this will be a 
welcome upgrade to the neighborhood. 

Please consider our positive assessment in approving this special permit. 

Regards, 

Nasreen Quibria 

Michael Arroyo 
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